
     
               

24th August 2021 

Dear all, 

Please be informed that our School Ball Committee has decided to postpone the annual School Ball, 
which would have been held on Friday 24 September 2021. 

Our top priority is the safety and wellbeing of all our students, staff and whanau. We are managing 
and responding to the current lockdown and feel that the current date could pose a health risk to 
our communities. 

We thank you for your understanding in this situation. We are currently considering having the ball 
in Term 4, but will review this at the end of Term 3 and keep you updated. 

Kind regards, 

Rosehill School Ball Committee  

 

 

 


